
 
 

Lakeshore Boat Removal 
Nov. 1

st
 until March 15

th 

 

As per section 50-5 of the Kent Town Code 
 
All boats shall be removed from the Park District property around Lake Carmel for the 
period of time from November 1 until March 15. Within two weeks after November 1 of 
each year, the Town Board shall notify the owner to remove his or her boat. Any person 
found guilty of a violation will result in the park officials impounding said boat. A charge of 
$75 shall be collected before the same is returned. Said charge of $75 shall be added to 
the Park District funds. 
 
[Amended 5-20-2002 by L.L. No. 2-2002] 


